
Mark William "Bill" Brown
July 24, 1929 ~ Jan. 6, 2022

Mark and family I am so sorry to hear of the passing of your father. He and your mom were friends of my parents.

Your friend, Scott Lambert

    - Scott M Lambert

Becky and I loved Mark very much. I had a great time working with him at St Marks Hospital. Our calling was very

satisfying and we meet a lot of wonderful people . Mark always knew the right things to say to the patients to

comfort them . We will miss him very much.

    - Grant Eldredge

I am so sorry for your loss. I just learned of Bill's passing while trying to locate a way to contact Jean regarding my

mother, Patt Shoemaker. This is likely not the appropriate venue, but I regret to inform you that Patt passed away

yesterday, February 8, 2022. Sincerely, Don Magleby

    - Donald Magleby


